
Many thanks to the Seaton Ross Playing
Fields Association for organising a splendid

Bonfire Night.
 

Seaton Ross Feast
Seaton Ross Playing Fields Association would like to 
thank everyone who kindly donated ‘Spin and Win’ 
prizes and all the people who supported us on the day 
As a result of your generosity we raised approximately 
£400 which will go towards the maintenance and 
replacement of equipment at the Playing Fields.

Shed Seven Guitar Raffle
Thanks to the generosity of Paul Banks, the Seaton Ross
Playing Fields Association has an electric guitar (and 
amp), signed by all members of the local band Shed 
Seven, available as a raffle prize to raise funds for the 
Playing Fields. The winner was Mr. Spicer.

The next feast meeting is Monday 10th

January 2011. Everybody welcome!

REMEMBER: - the Annual Village Walk, which will 
leave the Village Hall at 1.30pm on New Year’s Day, 
everybody’s welcome!  Come along, walk off the 
Christmas pudding meet other village people and 
explore the village footpaths!

Seaton Ross Village Hall
SEATON ROSS VILLAGE HALL 150 CLUB

September Prize winners October Prize Winners
Mr & Mrs C East         Mr & Mrs C Hunt
Mr Gardham                            Mrs S Jackson
Mrs L Underwood                  Mrs D Lund
Mr J Atkinson                            Mrs V Stringer

The prizes are drawn on the last Saturday of each month.
.

Monthly prizes – 1 at £25, 1 at £20, 2 at £10
November Bonus prizes – 1 at £100, 1 at £50, 1 at £20

News about Seaton Ross Folk - Past & Present
Nancy Leach

The death occurred recently of Nancy Leach 
aged 93.  She had lived in the village for over 
30 years until she had to go into residential 
care.  She attended church regularly and for 
many years was a W. I. member.  Condolences 
to her sister Jessie.

~~~

Congratulations to Robert Underwood (son of 
Lenny & Linda Underwood) who married 
Rachel at Rowley Manor on 16th October.

  ~~~



THE BLACK HORSE
Christmas Opening Times

Monday 20th      Christmas Pop Quiz 8pm - 10pm
Tuesday 21st           Normal opening 7pm - 12pm
Wednesday 22nd    Normal opening 7pm - 12pm 
Thursday   23rd      Normal opening 7pm - 12pm
Friday 24th      Christmas Eve-fun night -

snacks and rock & roll bingo
Christmas Day    Open 11am-1pm drinks only
Boxing Day                Closed all day
Monday 27th              Normal opening 7pm - 12pm
Tuesday 28th Normal opening 7pm – 12pm
Wednesday 29th Normal opening 7pm - 12pm
Thursday 30th     Normal opening 7pm - 12pm

FRIDAY NEW YEAR’S EVE
POP FESTIVAL-free entry

Free festival food
(Donations to Macmillan Cancer Care)

Sunday 1st      New Year’s Day - usual openings
Monday 2nd     Pop Quiz night

Seaton Ross Parish Council
The next meeting is planned for Thursday 27th January 
2011.

If you have any interesting news or information 
concerning the village let us know.

Jane Henley (318411) or Claire & Margaret Hunt
(318693)

December 2010
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Happy Christmas to
 EVERYONE

And 

Best wishes for the New Year
 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Christmas Services
at

ST EDMUND’S CHURCH
Sunday 19th December - Christingle at 4 pm
Christmas Eve - Midnight Mass at 11.30 pm

 Church Services in January
Sunday 9th January - Holy Communion at 9.00 am

Sunday 23rd January - Holy Communion at 9.00 am

Thank you for supporting the Christmas Fayre in 
November.

Nigel the Vicar lives at Holme upon Spalding Moor, 
telephone 01430 860379.
The Church Warden is David Raffaelli (telephone 318970).


